
March 23.2009 
MAR 3 8 2CCS 

KY Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

Gentlemen: 

As a small business owner I am writing to express my opposition to the 50.80% rate increase 
proposed by Water Service Corporation of KY, PSC Case No. 2008-00563. I am in the business 
of making industrial cleaner which uses water but does not use the sewer system. However, I 
am being charged for water plus 133% of water usage for sewer. If the water rate increase 
passes I may be forced to move my business out of the city. 

In the present economy I cannot take time from the business to make a trip to Frankfort. It would 
be most helpful if a public meeting could be scheduled in our area so we can express our 
concerns. 

Sincerely, 

NO 1 CLEANER 

v-- 
Joapne Harper 


